
INFORMATION 

3155 Windsor Park Road  -  Regina, SK   S4V 3B1 
Phone: 306-352-0800      
Email:  office@resurrectionparish.ca 
   pastor@resurrectionparish.ca 
Office Hours:  Monday - Friday: 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Please ring the doorbell 
 

 

 

Today’s Readings 
 

Acts 2.1-11 
 

Ps 104.1, 29-30, 31+34 
 

1 Corinthians 12.3-7, 12-13 
 

John 15.26-27, 16:12-15 

     

 Tuesday          *9:45 am*       Intentions of  
                              Louella Soloduk 
                        by Richard & Joanne Flegel 
     

 Wednesday     9:00 am     + Jayden Poole 
 

 Thursday        9:00 am     + Rose Pander 
                        by Eileen Hinkley 
                                                                   

 Friday                9:00 am       + Samantha King  
                        by Pat King 
 
PLEASE NOTE: To request a Mass Intention please contact the Parish Office or visit the 

Welcome Desk after Mass. Due to the high volume received, some Masses may be 
celebrated at other parishes.  

   

          Tuesday:  *9:45 am* 
  Wednesday: 9:00 am 
  Thursday: 9:00 am 
  Friday: 9:00 am 
               
  Saturday: 5:00 pm 
  Sunday:  - 9:00 & 11:00 am 
 

   The first Friday of every month - Adoration from 9:30 am to 11:00 am.  
   Reconciliation from 9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Pastoral Team 
Pastor: Fr. Brad Fahlman 

Associate Pastor: Fr. Yannick N'Cho     Deacon: Reverend Mr. Joe Lang   

This week 
May 21st to May 26th 

Resurrection Parish is located on Treaty 4 Territory, the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé, and Nakota,  
and homeland of the Dakota, Lakota, and Métis peoples. 

RECONCILIATION 
  - Tuesday - 6:15 pm to 6:45 pm 
  - Saturday - 4:15 pm to 4:45 pm 
  - The first Friday of each month 9:30 am to 10:30 am, 
    during Adoration 
  - By appointment by calling Fr. Brad  
 
ANOINTING OF THE SICK / MINISTRY TO THE SICK 
Please call the Parish Office to arrange for anointing for 
someone who is seriously ill, preparing for surgery or  
home-bound. We can visit upon request 
 
MARRIAGE 
Please contact the Priest to make  arrangements at least 
nine months in advance   
 
SACRAMENTS 

• Baptism 
• Confirmation/First Eucharist (Grade 2+) 
• First Reconciliation (Grade 4+) 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Adults 
• Rite Of Christian Initiation For Children 

 

Contact:  sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
 
FUNERALS 
Our staff are able to assist you during this difficult time. 
Once you have contacted the funeral home, please call the 
Parish Office to plan the funeral Mass and other 
arrangements  
 
PARISH REGISTRATION 
Registration forms are available on the Resurrection web-
site, at the parish office or at the Welcome Desk. Please 
notify the Parish Office of any address changes. 
 
HOSPITAL CHAPLAINS 
Hospital chaplains visit patients and their families to  
address any spiritual needs, to pray, to provide a friendly 
face and comforting presence, to talk about people’s fears 
and concerns, to bring Communion, and to contact a priest 
for anointing of the sick. 
 

Pasqua Hospital:  306-519-1380 
Wascana Rehabilitation Centre:  306-530-6511 

General Hospital:  306-519-1405 

Please be on time  
for Mass 
Thank You 



During the month of May, the Rosary will be prayed before Masses 



SACRAMENTS 
        … an ongoing journey of faith 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

 
 

Baptism Registration for children 
under the age of seven is ongoing 
Preparation classes are required, the 
next Baptism preparation class will 
be Saturday, September 14 with 
Baptisms on Sunday, September 22. 
 
We are now accepting  
registrations for the sacrament of 
First Reconciliation for children in 
Grade 4 and older. Classes will begin 
in October. Please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca 
or call the parish office for more  
information or to register your child. 
 
Confirmation and First  
Eucharist classes begin in  
January, 2025 for children in Grade 2 
and older.  For more information  
regarding registration for these  
sacraments, please contact  
sacraments@resurrectionparish.ca or 
call the parish office. 

Anointing of Sick - Available 
to anyone who is seriously ill or 
preparing for surgery  
 
Reconciliation - Priests are 
available before or after any 
Mass, or by appointment  
 
Marriage - Register as soon 
as possible to ensure marriage 
preparation can be completed  
 

For any of these  
sacraments Call Fr. Brad at 

306-352-0988 



We’re looking for people to sign up to help with all liturgical 
ministries. Even if you had helped out in the past; please 
take this opportunity to sign up again. Please see our  
website for more information 

Our Catechesis of the Good Shepherd program is continuing to  
collect and prepare materials for our atrium. There is a list of  
materials needed posted on the bulletin board in the Welcome  
area of the church. We plan to open our atrium in the fall. If you can 
donate any materials or are willing to help create some,  
please contact Farrah @ f.semegen@hotmail.ca or call  
306-551-4194. Thank you so much for your generosity! 

Resurrection Parish has changed it’s Mass streaming service to 
YouTube. Masses are available for everyone to watch. Please see the 
link on the front page of our web site go to the broadcasts. 

Our parish has an active prayer ministry. If you or someone you 
know is in need of prayer, or if you wish to join the prayer ministry, 
please contact Sharon Schauerte Ph. 306-586-9143  
Email: sharon_schauerte2@hotmail.com 

Do you like to knit or crochet? Are you  
interested in gathering for fellowship and  
knitting or crocheting items for those in need? 
We invite you to join us in Meeting Room 3 on 
Wednesday’s between 1 and 3 pm. P lease 
call the office at 306-352-0800 if you are  
interested. Can’t join us, you can still help us 
out with donations of yarn. 

Mondays for Moms - Mondays at 10:00 am. Check their  
Facebook group “Resurrection Parish Mom Group” or contact  
Sarah France at 306-216-5443 



Sunday May 26th 
7:00 - 9:00 p.m. 

 

Social Justice Interchurch Sandwich Project  
Resurrection Parish Social Justice Committee has joined with other inter-faith 
churches to provide 200 bagged lunches to individuals and families in need in 
downtown Regina. Resurrection Parish is scheduled to provide bagged lunches 
on Saturday, June 1st. We are looking for donations of food to help with this 
project. The items that we are in need of at this time are: bottled water (500 
ml), lunchbox juice boxes and soft granola bars. Thank you in advance for your 
participation. 



YOUTH MINISTRY 

Visit our web site for more events and information 

www.resurrectionparish.ca 

        … faith, friends and family 

 

Check our web 
site to download 
a bulletin just 

for the children. 

 
 
 
 

Tuesdays  
at 7:30 pm 

Following the  
7:00 pm Mass 

 
Tea Tuesday is for 

youth  ages from High 
School to University and is a 

time for  
sharing in fellowship  

and faith.  



 

Price: 1 season pool ticket = $20.00 
A NEW SCORE FOR EACH GAME - 21 GAMES 
Score hits anytime in the game - $20.00 win 

End of quarter score - $60.00 win 
Final game score = $125.00 win 
(pay-outs increase for playoffs) 

 

Please contact Stan Podruchny to purchase 
your ticket(s) at 306.789.8061 or 

stan.podruchny@myaccess.ca 

SASKATCHEWAN ROUGHRIDER 2024 FOOTBALL POOL 

PROCEEDS WILL BE DONATED TO THE RESURRECTION PARISH BUILDING FUND AND OTHER CHARITIES 

Knights of Columbus       
The Knights of Columbus Resurrection Council #13214 is 
offering one five-hundred-dollar ($500.00) scholarship for 
a current graduating (2023-2024) grade twelve student 
and member of Resurrection Parish. The applicant must be 
a member of or the child/ward or grandchild of a member 
of the Knights of Columbus Council 13214 who is in good 

standing.  Applicants must be practicing his/her Catholic faith, demonstrate  
academic excellence (including Catholic Studies/Christian Ethics) and be  
actively involved in their school, community, and parish. Knights of Columbus 
are dedicated to the youth within our community, and we feel this scholarship 
will help them achieve their future goals. Application forms can be picked up at 
the church office and the deadline is July 1, 2024. If you require an application 
or have any questions, please feel free to contact Dean Lefebvre at 
pdlefebvre@accesscomm.ca.” 

Knights of Columbus Host Pilgrim Icon in Honour of Saint Joseph 
May 24-26, 2024 

 
Our Knights of Columbus council encourages Knights and our parish to "turn 
in prayer to St. Joseph, give thanks to God for the gift of fatherly example, 

and ask St. Joseph to be a father to us" as we seek to "grow in our own  
imitation of St. Joseph's quiet strength, integrity and fidelity." 



The Knights Core Principles are:  Charity, Unity & Fraternity.  The knights 
continue to be very active in supporting our parish & community.  Below are 
some of the activities that we were involved with in March & April.    We 
thank you for your continue support in our fundraising activities. 
 

• Coordinated Vocations Endowment drive in February.  Collected 
$8,000 in support of seminarians. 

• Coordinated the Camp Monahan Shamrock Drive.  $3,700 collected 
for the Archdiocese Youth Camp.  

• Helped host the KofC State Convention.  Hosted Friday Registration, 
Opening Mass and Social.  On Saturday hosted the banquet for 275 
people.  Thanks Tom and all your helpers for making this a huge  
success. 

• MyGen Youth Rally 
• Prepared & served a Chili Lunch at Marian Centre.   133 plates 

served.  
• Hosted the Silver Rose Service to commemorate the story of Our   

Lady of Guadalupe.   
• Kairos Blanket Exercise - Participated in and helped fund this event.  

Organized by Social Justice Committee.  
• Camp Monahan - over 2 weekends, shingled and put siding on a new 

building at camp.  
• Warm Welcome Coalition Centre  
• Provided financial assistance to: 
• Resurrection Catechism Atrium; being organized by Farrah Semegen 
• Regina Catholic School Division autistic children program 
• Purchase a new meat slicer for the Parish kitchen 
• Cuernavaca Salad and Desert fundraiser.  Provided help with serving, 

cleanup and selling tickets. 
 

If you are interested in learning more about the Knights or in becoming a 
knight, contact our Membership Director - Brian Beitel 306 536-0272 or 

Grand Knight - Darrell Zaba 306 520-7132 



Did you know that you can send your weekly 
tithes and offerings now by e-transfer? Over 
fifty percent of our donations are by weekly  

e-transfer. Send them to finance@resurrectionparish.ca and they 
will be included with your annual tax receipt. If you would like to 
inquire about other ways of giving electronically, please email the 
Parish at finance@resurrectionparish.ca or call our office at  
306-352-0800. Thank you again for your generosity in doing the 
Lord’s work in our Parish, our community, our city, and beyond. 

May there be peace on earth, and may it begin with me! 
Peace Vigil in Rotary Park - Victoria Day 
 
You are invited to join with other people of good will to pray and reflect on peace in the world. Organized by 
KAIROS Regina, this is a simple invitation to gather for some time together, and to remember those who are 
victims of war and violence. 
 
WHERE: Peace Pole in Rotary Park between Angus and Rae St (immediately beside the Albert St 
Bridge).  
NOTE: Do not confuse this with Kiwanis Park. 
WHEN: Victoria Day, May 20 at 2pm 
 
Gather at the Peace Pole in Rotary Park for some quiet conversation, prayers, and songs.  
If it is sunny, bring a blanket, chair, and guitar, and wear sunscreen. 
Feel free to bring a prayer or song of peace to share. 
 
We welcome those who wish to gather in peace. We have no agenda, and we ask you to leave any agenda or 
banners at home. 
 
For further information, contact Nick Jesson, KAIROS Regina, jesson@ecumenism.net 
 
* A peace pole is a monument that displays the message 
"May Peace Prevail on Earth" in the language of the country 
where it has been placed, and usually additional  
translations. The message often is referred to as a peace 
prayer. The original wooden Peace Pole in Rotary Park was 
erected by the Rotary Clubs of Regina in 2000 and replaced 
with a metal pole in 2023.  

 SOCIAL JUSTICE MAY BOOK DRIVE 
Do you have books for babies? toddlers? elementary school age  
children? The Social Justice Committee is collecting gently used books 
for children age newborn to Grade 8. Books will be donated to inner 
city children to enjoy during the summer months. A collection box is 
located in our gathering space. Give this great gift today and help  
develop a child’s love of reading! 



Hello everyone. I don’t know if you have  
noticed, but our online bulletin has been 
slowly evolving. I’ve started using  
larger fonts, and the layout has changed a 
bit and will continue to change. Analytics 
show that most of the people reading our 
online bulletin are reading it on a mobile 
phone or a tablet; so I’ve been trying to  
design things to work well on those devices. 
My personal experience is that currently the 
best way to read the bulletin on my phone is 
in landscape mode. 
 
As it continues to evolve, If you have any 
ideas or suggestions on how I can make our 
weekly bulletin easier for you to read and for 
you to find the information you want, please 
feel free to email me at  
communications@resurrectionparish.ca. 
 
Thank You! 
 
Randy Johnson 
Communications Coordinator 



Resurrection Parish April 2024 FINANCIAL REPORT  

1. Apr Year to Date Financial Results – Operations  

  
.                          YTD Actual 2024                          YTD Actual 2023        

2.  Highlights of Financial 

The surplus April 2024 Year to date is $8,280 compared to April 2023 Year to date surplus of $6,998.  

3. Mass Collection and Donations  
A simple line graph of the trend of Mass collections and donations from the year 2016 to 2023.  

 

 
 

4. Did you know? 

That the number of contributors to the Parish in 2016 was at 1230 and the number of contributors to the Parish 
in 2023 was at 820. Although the number of contributors has decreased over the years the annual amount 
donated by each contributor has increased on average from $766 annually to $1018 annually.  

But you will receive power when the Holy Spirit has come upon you; Acts 1:8 

 





SOCIAL JUSTICE 

MAY BOOK DRIVE!  

 
 
 

DONATE  
YOUR BABY, TODDLER, CHILDREN AND YOUTH BOOKS.  

(FOR NEWBORN TO GRADE 8) 

BOOKS WILL BE DONATED TO CHILDREN IN OUR 

INNER CITY 

FOR SUMMER READING! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Collection box is located in the gathering space                                               



Emmaus Mental Health Ministries

"While they were talking and discussing, Jesus himself came near and
went with them." Luke 24:15

At Emmaus Mental Health Ministries we believe in the
strength and comfort that can come from peers walking with
and supporting peers.

Our spiritual peer support groups bring together individuals
with lived experience of mental health challenges in the
family.

Spiritual peer support focuses on shared prayer, learning
building resiliency, walking together, moving forward
towards a healthier life for ourselves and those whom we care
for, and discovering Jesus Christ walking with us in the midst
of it all.

Who needs you to hold their hand today? Who do you need
to hold yours?

Emmaus Phone and 
Online Support

Emmaus Website Emmaus Prayer 
Support

1 in 4 families experience mental health challenges. If you're looking for support,
Emmaus Family Support is here to help. Join our community of caring individuals

emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com



 
Calling 
Young 
Adults to 
Support a 
Just 
Transition 
 
KAIROS is seeking young adults to participate in its Strengthening Voices for a Just 
Transition project. This project aims to nurture up to 12 changemakers to help guide us through 
the next stages of the energy transition. Our goal is to strengthen just transition policies and 
programs with principles from Indigenous peoples, young people, and those most affected by the 
climate crisis. 
 
We are looking for applicants between the ages of 18-30 from the following four locations:   

 Edmonton, AB (Treaty 6 Territory and within the Métis homelands)  
 Saskatoon, SK (Treaty 6 Territory and the Homeland of the Métis)  
 Sarnia, ON (traditional territory of the Anishinaabeg) 
 Sydney, NS (unceded territory of the Mi’kmaq People)  

This project welcomes a diversity of lived experience and knowledge and encourages Indigenous 
people, Black people, people of colour, and international students to apply. All are welcome. 
Learn more at https://www.kairoscanada.org/strengthening-voices-for-a-just-transition. 
 
KAIROS will provide each young adult participant with:   

 Opportunities to learn from climate policy experts, Indigenous leaders, and climate 
justice advocates from the Global South; 

 Workshops to strengthen advocacy and community skills;  
 A platform for community-building and exchange with other participants;  
 A certificate of completion; 
 Letter of reference from KAIROS staff; and 
 A modest honorarium 

Deadline to apply has been extended to 11:59 p.m. PDT on Monday, May 20.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact blorimer@kairoscanada.org.  
 
Sincerely, 
     Beth Lorimer 
     Ecological Justice Program Coordinator 
     KAIROS Canada 
     tel: 416-463-5312, toll-free: 1-877-403-8933  
     blorimer@kairoscanada.org 
 



is hosting their  

 

 

Adults: $35 

Children 7-17: $15 

Under 6: FREE 

Banquet Guest Speaker: 
Cam Côté, CCBR's Western Outreach Director, has 
worked full time in Canada's pro-life movement for 
over a decade. He is also the host of The Pro-Life Guy's 
Podcast, the world's largest podcast dedicated to pro-

life apologetics. 

Cocktails: 5 pm 

Supper: 6 pm 

(Roast-beef Dinner by Charlotte’s Catering) 

Speaker: 7 pm 

To purchase tickets, email rpla@sasktel.net with your FULL NAME, EMAIL  
ADDRESS, HOW MANY TICKETS YOU ARE PURCHASING, AND PHONE NUMBER. Then, 
please e-transfer the payment to rpla@sasktel.net. Call 306-569-1985 for other payment 
options. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT. 

St Martin de Porres Parish 

4720 Castle Road, Regina 

Annual Fundraising Gala 

May 23, 2024 

Change Minds. Save Lives. Transform Culture. 







 

 

Couples for Christ - Young Couples Program invites you to a teaching and discussion about loving our in-

laws. The assembly will be held at the Holy Trinity Church basement hall on May 24th Friday at 6pm. Light 

snacks will be available. Hope to see you there! 

About Young Couples Program (YCP): 

The CFC Young Couples Program was established to promote appropriate focus and provide assistance 

to young married couples in our communities. We provide teachings within a discussion group setting or 

assemblies that lean towards practical aspects of married life while remaining foundationally Catholic. While 

the YCP and its associated programming is intended for married couples who have been married for 15 

years or less, all couples are welcome to attend and participate. 

 

 



A rc h d i o c e s e  o f  R e g i n a

 Bulletin
May 19,  2024

Pentecost

The Archdiocese of Regina is located on Treaty 4 Territory,  
the traditional lands of the Nêhiyawak, Nahkawé,   

and Nakota, and homeland  of the Dakota,  Lakota, and  Métis peoples.

Variety Night
Join us for a night of 
“Wonder”! Variety Night 
2024 is a fundraising/
community-building 
initiative of the Office 
of Youth and Young 
Adult Ministry and 
this year, features an 

incredibly talented and dedicated cast of young people who 
will share music, drama and dance that will have us marvelling 
at the “wonder” that still exists in this world! Tickets are $20. 
Concession items are available for sale. Tickets can be 
purchased online at www.bit.ly/vn24 OR picked up in person at 
Christ the King during office hours. Show dates are May 24, 25, 
26, 27. For more info, please email oyyam@archregina.sk.ca

   
Stewardship Bulletin Bit

“There are different kinds of spiritual gifts but the same Spirit; there are different forms 
of service but the same Lord; there are different workings but the same God who 
produces all of them in everyone.” - 1 Corinthians 12:4-6
All of us are blessed, regardless of our own individual circumstances. God has given 
each of us many gifts. How we use those gifts is our gift back to God. For God’s plan 
to work, each must do what we are called to do. Guess what? We are not all called to 
do the same thing! For God’s plan to work, you have to do what God is calling you to 
do, and I have to do what God is calling me to do.

TF #401: Archbishop Bishop Don Bolen on Anglican and 
Catholic Holy Orders
In this part two of two episodes stemming from Archbishop 
Don Bolen’s experiences of the Ecumencial Summit of 
Anglican and Catholic Bishops, Bishop Don engages with the 
question of Anglican and Catholic Holy Orders and how this 
complex relationship has grown and developed over the years.  
thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/archbishop-bishop-don-bolen-on-
anglican-and-catholic-holy-orders

Lay Formation Commissioning Mass
Saturday, June 15 at 1:00 PM
at Holy Trinity Parish, 5020 Sherwood Drive  
If you plan to attend, please RSVP to  
mgurash@archregina.sk.ca by Friday, 
June 7, 2024.
The Archdiocese of Regina’s Lay 
Formation Program has been providing 
well-formed, evangelizing disciples for over 35 years. Our 
alumni serve as leaders in liturgical and catechetical roles, 
as well as in pastoral and other parish groups, teams, and 
committees. Join our program and become part of this 
community of leaders. Our Fall intake starts this November, 
with weekend sessions held monthly at Campion College. 
Register now to deepen your understanding of Church and 
faith and discern how best to offer your God-given gifts and 
talents in service. For more information on how to register, 
contact Deacon Eric Gurash at 306-352-1651 ext 6724 or 
email him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca.

https://www.bit.ly/vn24
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Emmaus Family Support
1 in 4 families experience mental health challenges. If you 
are looking for support, Emmaus Family Support is here 
to help. Join our community of caring individuals, meeting 
monthly at Holy Trinity parish in Regina (and accessible 
online via Zoom), who understand what you’re going through. 
Visit emmaussupport.ca or contact Deacon Eric Gurash at 
emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com or 306-721-6724 to learn 
more.

Upcoming CPE unit in Regina
The Spiritual Care department of Santa Maria Senior Citizens 
Home, Regina, will be offering Clinical Psycho Spiritual 
Education (CPE) from September 2024 to March 2025. CPE 
helps to form and develop one’s self for service, which is our 
primary tool in caring for others. If you are interested in developing 
your skills in soul-care, whether for professional development, 
seminary credit, or as a way to develop your personalized 
learning goals, CPE is a formational learning opportunity. An 
internationally recognized program, CPE teaches skills and 
competencies for professional spiritual care and can lead to 
certification with Canadian Association of Spiritual Care (CASC/
ACSS). Students gather with a small peer group for a full day 
on Tuesdays and spiritual care clinical practice opportunities 
will take place one day per week at Santa Maria + students’ 
current ministry sites.  Group and individual supervision will be 
provided by Erika Mills, CASC Certified Supervisor-Educator. 
CPE accepts up to 6 students per learning site. Tuition is $1350 
plus required student membership and insurance with CASC/
ACSS, approximately $200. Applications are due July 1, 2024. 
Further information and  application forms are available at  
cpe-saskatoon.com.

Catholic Engaged Encounter 
Getting married? Want a weekend away to focus on your 
relationship? Catholic Engaged Encounter uses a method 
of marriage preparation that has been used in hundreds of 
dioceses throughout the world since 1976 and was Vatican 
approved in 1992 by Pope John Paul II. A weekend will be 
held at the Briercrest college the 14 to the 16th of June.  
Also at Mother Teresa Centre at Kenosee on 15to 17th of 
November. For more info or to register visit ceewest.com, 
Contact Kim and Vance Weber at eereginacc@gmail.com if 
you have any questions.

Rapid Access Counselling for those Impacted by  
Suicide Loss
Free 1-Hour Sessions with trained counsellors
Available in-person, phone, and video appointments
Book your session at counsellingconnectsask.ca
Provided by Family Service Saskatchewan
Catholic Family Services of Prince Albert, 306-922-3202
Family Service Regina, 306-757-6675
Family Service Saskatoon, 306-244-0127
PARTNERS Family Services (serving rural central  
Saskatchewan), 306-682-4135

Canadian Christian Meditation Community National  
Conference Retreat - From Anxiety to Peace 
UBC Vancouver July 5-7, 2024
In-person or Online
The Canadian Christian Meditation Community Confer-
ence Retreat: From Anxiety to Peace will be led by Bene-
dictine Father Laurence Freeman, Spiritual Director of the 
World Community of Christian Meditation, and recipient of 
the Order of Canada for interfaith dialogue. July 5-7, 2024, 
at UBC Vancouver. Participants can attend in person or 
online. Register early as in-person spaces are limited. For 
more information contact JoAnn 604-318-3429, Maeve at  
bcccchristianmeditation@gmail.com ,visit wccm-canada.ca 
or the Vancouver Archdiocese Events Page beholdvancou-
ver.org/events.

Stones Cry Out: Praying with the Land 
ELCIC/ACC National Worship Conference July 18-21, 2024
Registration is now open! Visit our website at 
nationalworshipconference.org/ and follow us on Facebook 
@nationalworshipconference for updates. The focus of 
the conference is to help us to think about, talk about, 
and pray about how we can transform our worship in 
authentic ways - from language and image of empire and 
colonialism to one that recognizes our rich multi-cultural 
and Indigenous heritage. Early bird registration ends 
on May 31. nationalworshipconference.org/registration/   
Nine inspiring workshops: Ceremony and Liturgy; New 
Words, New Melodies, New Inspiration; Mysterium: the 
development and practice of an Ancient-Future worship 
service; Sacred Treaty relationships and promises; 
Understanding Indigenous Spirituality; Walking together in 
a good way: stories from Indigenous and Ally perspectives; 
An Indigenous Creed; Crafting and Leading Rituals of 
Healing and Reconciliation; Singing and Praying Justly.

https://emmaussupport.ca
https://cpe-saskatoon.com
https://ceewest.com
https://counsellingconnectsask.ca
https://wccm-canada.ca
https://beholdvancouver.org/events
https://beholdvancouver.org/events
https://nationalworshipconference.org/ 
https://nationalworshipconference.org/registration/
https://archregina.sk.ca/news


To join these other great advertisers contact Joe Frohlick at 306-789-2993 or jfrohlic@gmail.com 

Which is THE best condiment for BBQ'd burgers, the 
one that you can't go without?  

 

Mayo - 15.5% 
Relish - 19.0% 

Mustard - 25.9% 
Ketchup - 39.7% 
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 Please support 
these great local 
businesses that 

support our parish! 


